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From: Jack Morton <mortonj@dard.gov.za>  
Sent: 08 September 2020 08:46 
To: Vivienne Thomson <vivienne@enviroafrica.co.za> 
Subject: FW: Mail delivery failed: returning message to sender 
Importance: High 
 
 
Thanks have received it. 
 
Just to keep you up to speed with the process that the applications will follow: 
 
1.I will hand the applications over to one of my officials to investigate. 
2.He will present his findings at our next meeting that is on 16 September 2020 3. After the meeting 
I will compile a recommendation letter to National Department in Pretoria for signature by our Chief 
Director. 
4.After I receive the signed recommendation it will be sent to Pretoria for the final letter from the 
Delegate of the Minister. 
5. Unfortunately the National Department is the only authorised entity to give an letter / approval / 
permit regarding applications and they will only consider an application after receipt of a 
recommendation from the provincial recommendation committee. 
 
Hope this give you an understanding into the process. 
 
Regards 
 
Jack 
 














